Richard Van Zandt — Broadcast Engineer

194 Godfrey Road, Edgewater, TL 32141
Phone: (217) 8997190

December 8, 2010

Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C.

Re: WIWR(FM) Bloomington, Illinois
FCC CP: BMPED-20091230ACN

This afternoon, December 8, 2010, the construction of the WIWR(FM)
BMPED-20091230ACN was completed. The construction of the station
was completed under my direct supervision and the construction is in full
compliance with the terms of the FCC Construction Permit including the
Special Conditions.

I further certify that the directional antenna was installed according to the
manufacturers instructions and a Licensed Surveyor was employed to set the
antenna azimuths according to the manufacturers instructions. (35 degrees
and 220 degrees true North). A copy of the Surveyors letter is attached.

I, Richard Van Zandt, have over 30 years of experience in Broadcast
Engineering and am certified as a Professional Broadcast Engineer by the
Society of Broadcast Engineers, and also hold FCC First Class and General
Radiotelephone radio licenses. My experience and qualifications are a
matter of record before the FCC in many proceedings over a period of aprx.
30 years.

I certify that the above statement is accurate and correct.

o

Respectfully,

/ Richard Van Zandt



